
4 Hughson St. S., Suite 300 

Hamilton, ON   L8N 3Z1 

T: 905-529-4414 

wsp.com 

June 30, 2022 

Attention:  City of Port Colborne Resident 

Dear Resident: 

Subject: Natural Heritage Restoration of Tennessee Avenue Pillars, Firelane 1 Pillars, 

and Firelane 2 Pillars 

This letter is to provide notice of work that will be completed by WSP pertaining to the City of 

Port Colborne’s Natural Heritage Restoration of Tennessee Avenue, Firelane 1, and Firelane 2 

Pillars. This work will include an evaluation of the Natural Heritage Pillars located at the 

following three locations: 

1. Tennessee Avenue and Sugarloaf Street

2. Firelane 1 and Lorraine Road

3. Firelane 2 and Pinecrest Road

This work will be completed on Thursday, July 7, 2022, with a rain date of Friday, July 8, 2022, 

and will consist of a visual evaluation, with assessment of surrounding soil condition through test 

pits.  

Yours sincerely, 

Carly Connor, M.A.Sc., CAHP Dave Vella, B. Tech 

Project Manager Project Director 

Brooke VanBuskirk, B.Eng.Soc 

Building Science Consultant 

WSP Ref.:  221-06979-00 

Eliza Durant, BSc., (PG) GIS, C.E.T. 
Civil Technologist, City of Port Colborne


